
TIME: 
PLACE: 

7:45 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

FEBRUARY 27, 1978 

Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor Russell Sweetman 
Councilmembers James Singer 

Jeffrey Siler 
J. V. Stone 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Assistant City Manager John Levermann 
City Planner Garth Reynolds 
Planning Commission Chairman Elmer Tate 
Board of Architectural Review Members Loren Gannon 

Shirley McGowan 
Businessmen located in the Architectural Preservation District 

Mayor Green opened the Meeting reviewing what Centerville has been 
striving to accomplish in the Architectural Preservation District over the 
past several years. 

Mr. Dan Dreyer, reviewed the draft prepared by the Businessmen as 
compared to the Ordinance drafted by the City some time previous. Their 
proposal is similar to the Historic Preservation Ordinance to be enacted 
by the City of Middletown. Pros and Cons were offered concerning the draft 
prepared by the Businessmen to the Architectural Preservation Ordinance 
and to the draft prepared by the City of Centerville. Mr. Singer requested 
that the Planning Commission, the Board of Architectural Review and the 
City Planner review all documents and offer conments to Council. 

Mr. Kenning advised that there will be a Tax Committee Meeting March 8, 
1978 in the Conmunity Room He encouraged the attendance of Councilmembers. 

A recognition reception hwas scheduled for Sunday, April 2, 1978. 

Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


